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Happy Easter!
• Our annual Spring Dance Recital will be held on Saturday, June 11th at 7pm. 
The concert will be presented at the Hylton Performing Arts Center on the 
George Mason Campus on Route 234. 

10960 George Mason Cir, Manassas, VA 20110

• Tickets for the performance are $20 and will be available to purchase at the 
theater in-person, online*, and over the phone. All tickets are reserved 
seating so be sure to get your tickets early, as there is only one performance. 
Children 1 years of  age are can sit in parents laps.

• The dress rehearsal dates for this performance are Friday, June 10th from 4-10pm & Saturday June 
11th from 9am-6pm.** These rehearsals are at the Hylton Performing Arts Theater  
Rehersals are MANDATORY. 

If  your student is either graduating OR has a family member graduating please let us know via email so we 
can keep track of  our dancers.

Dance Etc. has decided to CONTINUE OUR MASK POLICY until the end of  the month 
due to the new variant. Masks must be worn at all times upon entry.
We will reevaluate on a monthly basis as our main concern is the saftey and 
well-being of  our students and staff.
We ask that you continue to follow this policy as we strive to 
protect our students and staff.

»Tuition due April 1st 
»Late fees will be applied April 7th
» Remaining Costume Balance is DUE April 15th 
« no costumes will be released until they are fully paid
• We are in need of  volunteers for stageing the scenery. 
If  interested please email the registrar @ registrar.danceetc@gmail.com

SPRING BREAK 
APRIL 11TH - APRIL 17TH

*Please note there is a service charge for those who purchase online
** The Saturday rehersal time is subject to change

Follow 
our social media accounts 
for up to date information

facebook :  @danceetcschoolofthearts
instagram :  @danceetc_va


